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STATEMENT ON WHITE HOUSE AND HOUSE DEMOCRATS REACHING DEAL ON USMCA 
 

SAN DIEGO (December 10, 2019) – The San Diego Regional Chamber of Commerce released the 
following statement from President and CEO Jerry Sanders regarding the deal that has been reached 
on the U.S.-Mexico-Canada Agreement:  
 

“Today marks a significant step towards realizing the full passage and implementation of the 
USMCA. As a border region with intertwined economies built on nearly a quarter century of 
successful free trade, we recognize that ratification of USMCA is vital to strengthening 
economic prosperity, growing jobs, and supporting communities on both sides of the border. 
We urge our Congressional leaders to vote in support of this agreement and support our 
region’s successful future.” 
 

About the San Diego Regional Chamber of Commerce 
The San Diego Regional Chamber is the hub for connections and collaboration among the regional business community, 
and uses that clout to advocate for public policies and candidates that support economic growth and the creation of 
jobs for all businesses. As the largest local Chamber on the West Coast, representing approximately 2,500 businesses 
and an estimated 300,000 jobs, the San Diego Regional Chamber is fighting to make San Diego the most business-
friendly region in California. For more information, please visit SDChamber.org or call 619-544-1300.  
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